
 

  

 

Lagos, Nigeria | January 22, 2025 

International Breweries Plc - Extension of Time Granted to Resolve Free Float Requirements  

This is to notify the shareholders of International Breweries Plc (“the Company”) that NGX Regulation 
Limited (“NGX RegCo”) has granted an extension of time to the Company to enable it to comply with the 
free float requirements for companies listed on the Main Board of Nigerian Exchange Limited (“NGX”). 

We sincerely appreciate NGX RegCo for their continued support and consideration in granting this 
extension. 

This announcement is made in accordance with Rule 3.1.4 of the Free Float Rules, and International 
Breweries Plc will continue to provide updates and disclosures as required. 

Signed: 

 

 

 


